Susan Johnson
“

From: Schiess, Todd <tschi@cccfpd.org>

Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2020 4:23 PM

To: Susan Johnson

Subject: 2776 W. Newell access

Attachments: FPS-020 ACCESS STANDARD + ATTACHMENTS.pdf
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Susan,

The Fire District has reviewed and approved the emergency access for the above address.
I've attached the access standard to this email.

Todd

CONTRA
COMNTA

\&!

Todd Schiess

Fire Inspector |

Contra Costa County Fire Protection District
4005 Port Chicago Highway, Suite 250
Concord, CA 94520

(925) 941-3300-ext. 1542-desk

Integrity is doing the right thing even when no one is watching. C.S. Lewis

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic mail transmission may contain privileged and/or confidential information only for use by the intended recipients. Unless
you are the addressee (or authorized to receive messages for the addressee), you may not use, copy, disclose, or distribute this message (or any information contained
in or attached to it) to anyone. You may be subject to civil action and/or criminal penalties for violation of this restriction. If you received this transmission in error,
please notify the sender by reply e-mail or by telephone and delete the transmission. Thank you.
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